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Memorandum 
 

 Date: December 9, 2021 

To:    Chair Waterfield and Commissioners 

From:  Jacquelyne Alexander, Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 

Subject:  Consent Calendar Item No. 3 Proposed Amendments   
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please be advised that the Office of the Clerk of the Board along with CSBTV are no longer able to maintain two 

hearing rooms for LAFCO meetings due to limited staff and resources. Santa Barbara LAFCO is requesting that 

we amend the 2022 Santa Barbara LAFCO Schedule of Meeting Dates and Locations, agendized as Consent 

Calendar Item No. 3 today to reflect a meeting location in Santa Barbara for the 2022 calendar year, as seen 

from the attached proposed amendment (Attachment A). 

 

Attachments: 

A) 2022 Schedule of Meeting Dates and Locations – Proposed Amendment 

 

Sincerely, 

Jacquelyne Alexander, Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 


